
“Four” Your Information
About Addison’s 4th Grade

Reading & Language Arts AC Reading & Language Arts

Math

AC Math

Science/Social Studies

Upcoming Dates

Oct. 21 – Red Ribbon week begins

Oct. 22 – Red Ribbon week – Hat Day

Oct. 23 – Red Ribbon week – Wear Red

Oct. 24 – Red Ribbon week – Mismatched clothes
Author’s visit in Learning Commons

Oct. 25 – Red Ribbon week – Favorite Team
FBI breakfast
Boovie Night

We will continue to work on the different 

forms of multiplication.  We have focused 

on 2/3 digit x 1 digit and will be moving 

towards 2 digit x 2 digit.  Once again, we 

will be using the area model (box method), 

partial products (bow tie), and “old school.” 

We might even get into learning about 

factors and multiples by the end of the 

week.

Students will be presenting their Sway or 
Power Point projects on an assigned person 
from the American Revolution.  We will 
then be studying some of the different 
battles of the Revolution.  Please 
encourage your child to bring home their 
Social Studies journal nightly to study.

Week of October 21-25, 2019

We will continue to practice multiplication 

strategies, including the Area Model (Box 

Method), and the "Bow-Tie" method. Both 

teach students to use the distributive law 

to multiply. We will apply these strategies 

to solve word problems.

Reminders!

We will continue to identify and develop 
prepositional phrases for at least another 
week. The students have been taught to 
identify the object of the preposition.
Students are reading texts and short 
passages to identify the structure as : 
description, cause & effect, problem & 
solution, order & sequence, or compare & 
contrast.

AC ELA will be continuing our study of 
text structure (description, 
compare/contrast, problem/solution, cause 
and effect, and sequence (chronological 
order and "how to" steps.)

Students also will be writing dialog 
between two characters from two different 
books, Sign of the Beaver and Brother 
Eagle, Sister Sky.

In grammar we will continue our study 
of prepositional phrases.

End of unit tests will be announced by each

teacher several days before the test is

given. This should be written in your child’s

agenda. Please check it daily.


